
Newsletter -Volume 3

Hello!
Hi everyone, Jonny here, the Foundation’s Education & Skills Manager, 
bringing you the next addition of the newsletter. Each week we are focusing 
on different projects and teams within the Foundation so be sure to check 
out the content each week!

Despite this new way of working, the values of the Foundation haven’t 
changed. We are here to support our community and are adapting 
our delivery methods for all of our projects in order to support all of our 
beneficiaries. We hope that you find this worthwhile, and if there is any more 
information you would like on any of the below, please get in touch with us 
at foundation@wolves.co.uk and one of our team will be there to support. 
Alternatively, have a look at our social media channels.

Join the Degree Course at Wolves
Despite all our students being based at home during the lockdown we are 
still taking applications for students who are looking to kick start their career 
in sport from September. The Foundation are recruiting now for any students 
who are ready to join the highly successful football coaching degree based 
here at Molineux Stadium.

Run in partnership with the EFL Trust and University of South Wales, the 
three-year degree programme offers students the chance to engage with the 
football club whilst combining their studies with work based opportunities 
through the club. The unique nature of the course allows students to engage 
in an online learning model where lectures and assignments are completed.

Students embed their learning through practical work-based opportunities 
within the many projects delivered through the Foundation. Modules covered 
on the programme include Football Event Management, Introduction to 
Sports Development, PE and School Sport & Project Operations Management.

Here at Molineux we run lectures in our purpose-built study centre and 
during the academic year students spend a minimum of five days per year at 
the USW Sport Park as part of two annual residential trips to the University 
to experience student life.

Don’t miss out on this fantastic opportunity to kick start your career within 
the industry. The Foundation ae now taking applications ahead of the 
scheduled September 2020 start date.

For more information and entry requirements please contact 
bradleymoore@wolves.co.uk 

Get Involved 
Did you know the Foundation
work in partnership with local
colleges to offer students the
opportunity to gain qualifications
and engage with the football club?

Well, The Foundation are running our very first ‘Online Open Day’ for those 
students looking to find out how they can join one of the Wolves College 
programmes. The courses are readily available for any potential student 
looking to further their knowledge whilst gaining a Wolves experience along 
the way!

If you are undecided on your next steps or would like to find out more then 
why not drop in online to find out what we have to offer! Alongside the 
college programmes we will be looking into our very own Degree programme 
and to share an insight into what it is like being a Wolves student.

Dates & Times

Tuesday 28th April 4pm – 5pm

Thursday 30th April 2pm – 3pm

All you have to do is email Education Officer bradleymoore@wolves.co.uk 
to secure your place and receive a link to the open day.  

We also have a new resources section for anyone looking to pass the time 
with some fun activities which can be completed at home with your families 
under the secondary and further education section - click here

All of the resources we have designed have been used with secondary 
schools so please share with Wolves Foundation how you get on with some 
of the fun challenges! 

Thanks for reading. Please take care and 
hopefully we will see you soon!

https://www.wolves.co.uk/foundation/wolves-covid-resources/
https://www.facebook.com/wwfcfoundation/
https://twitter.com/wwfcfoundation
https://www.instagram.com/wwfcfoundation
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7Sxx69oznBNgzbCFft1INA

